
 

 

 

 

PRAYER CHAIN 
 

Please continue to keep Terry Lastowka  (259-0104 or  tlastowka@aol.com) informed 

when you are in need of prayers for you or your family.  Please contact Terry if you would 

like to be added to the e-mail Prayer Chain. 

 

 
PENNY CARROLL:  Just wanted to let you all know there is a beautiful Obit on page 4 of 
Wednesday’s  paper.  There is no mention of any type of service, and I'm guessing because of 
Covid-19  it will be held at a later date.  Banks, Page, Theus in Wildwood is handling the 
arrangements. 
 
In lieu of flowers - memorial contributions in Penny's name can be made to the Food 
Pantry ministry of New Covenant Methodist Church, 3470 Woodbridge Dr, The Villages FL 
32162. Be sure to mark your check for the Food Pantry at Wildwood. 
 
NOTE:  $50 in cash and an entire SUV load of food was collected at the Poker Run and donated 
to the Wildwood Food Pantry in Penny Carroll’s name.   

 

 

 

 

       2nd:   Sandy Mariniello 

        5th:    Kathy Hempel 
   
       5th:    Marjorie Joslin 
 
      12th:   Chris Heaton 
 

 

  23rd:   Mary Jane Amrein 

 

   23rd:   Terry Lastowka 

 

  30th:   Allie De Beneditis 

 
 

WEBSITE 
 

Please visit the website, https://hswwclub.com, for the latest information  
on Women’s Club Events, Neighborhood Activities, and AED Updates. 

mailto:tlastowka@aol.com
https://hswwclub.com/



